MEETING of the Executive Committee held on

Wednesday, November 28th, at 79b, Belsize

Park Gardens, N.W. 3. at 8.30 p.m.

PRESENT: Mr. A.J. Halpern, in the Chair.

Messrs. Beloff, M. Schalit, Paley, D. Mowshowitch, Mrs. I. Nowshowitch, and Mr. V. Tiomkin, Member of the Central Board.

Mrs. Mowshowitch reported on the results of the Yearly Ball which took place on November 24th, 1923. It was not possible to give any definite figures but the net proceeds would obviously be over £500.

Mr. V. Tiomkin, Member of the Central Board, gave a Report on the activities carried on by the Central Board.

It was decided to ask Mr. Tiomkin to deliver an address at a General Meeting of the Members of the ORT at the Great Central Hotel on Tuesday, December 4th, and Mr. Tiomkin agreed to deliver this address.

It was also decided that a preliminary report on the Ball be given at the same time, and the thanks of the ORT Committee be expressed to all those people who kindly contributed to the success of the Ball.

y hely ly